
From: Warner, Christopher (Law
Sent: 7/13/2012 8:38:18 AM
To: Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Vallejo, Alejandro (Law) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=AXVU);

Schirle,
Stephen L (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLSw); Dietz, 
Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

Cc:
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: EMF Safety Network v. PUC

Frank, we got a copy yesterday of the EMF Safety Network v. CPUC petition for writ of review 
filed on July 11 in the 1st District Court of Appeal (see attached). Per my voicemail, let us 
know if we can help the Commission in any way in responding, and can discuss our responses 
as appropriate. Let us also know who will be handling it for you, and I can call and offer our 
assistance.

Separately, attached fyi is the Maine Supreme Court's remand to the Maine PSC of a similar 
appeal filed by an anti-AMI group in Maine on the RF and health issues.

Best,

Chris
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